
Photos of the Church 

Following the Centenary Mass, I was asked 

if there were any old photos of the church 

or college that could be put  together. I 

have had these three black and white                  

pictures courtesy of David Holden with the   

colour picture a gift from a recent visitor to 

the church.  If anyone has any others, that 

they are happy to share via email, then I 

will continue to put these together for                        

everyone to enjoy. 

Kate Dalgleish 


